
 Student portal to pay yourbill, review financial aid &apply for campus jobs:my.washburn.edu

New to WU
Newsletter:
Spring 2022
1st edition

Need password resetfor WU account?Contact IT atsupport@washburn.eduor 785-670-3000

Check Washburn email 2-3
times per week before classes
start: outlook.washburn.edu

Set-up direct deposit for
quicker financial aid refunds:
washburn.edu/business-office

December 24-31 - University holiday,
campus closed
January 7 - Direct deposit refunds for
financial aid available
January 13 - Move-in day for student
living on-campus
January 15 - Classes begin
January 17 - University holiday, no
classes
January 28 - Payment deadline for
spring bill & last day to set-up payment
plan

Submit photo with GETapp & pick-up on-campus(App Store or Google Play)

WASHBURN
EMAIL

DIRECT
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Helpful Tips

Important
Dates

iAlert

No parking pass

required to park

on-campus

MyWashburn

Student ID card

Receive text/call

emergency notifications:

washburn.edu/ialert


